Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting October 24, 1977 Eric F. Tenney, Chairman, Richard O. Schacht and Emery S. Doane present Eric F. Tenney presiding.

Shirley Hogan met with Eric Tenney to discuss her assessment.

Merle Aborn, Road Agent reported that one of his crew has quit and an ad will be placed in the paper for a replacement.

Merle also reported that the Town Truck is still at Bergevin's and that they are replacing all the remaining parts in the transmission. He also reported that the loader is at Keats' and they have not started to work on it.

The Selectmen discussed a problem about housing for an Antrim resident. The Welfare Office in Keene will be contacted and a meeting with the case worker will be set up.

Arlene White's report that the flag in front of the church was tattered was noted, and it was suggested that the Legion be asked to check on the flags and make sure that they are in good condition.

A call from Anderson Nichols about payment of an invoice was noted and a check was written. It was suggested that a clarification of the financial status of this project should be forthcoming from Anderson Nichols.

Eric Tenney reported his conversation with Ed Lobacki, County Commissioner in regard to the North Bennington Bridge. He moved that the Selectmen do nothing unless ordered by the courts, thus following the decision of the voters at the 1975 Annual Town Meeting. (Article 14 of the Town Warrant) All the Selectmen agreed and the motion was carried.